Equitable Access in Primary Medical Care – [WEST HERTS PCT]
 Pre-Qualification Questionnaire
Conflict of Interest Declaration

[To be completed by an authorised signatory, in his / her own name, on behalf of the potential Bidder]

Potential Bidder Name 
Dacorum Health Care_______________

Name of authorised representative
Dr Mary McMinn_____________
Position


Director & Secretary _______________

Date



13 June 2008______________________

Please identify any potential conflicts of interest that could arise if the potential Bidder were to be short-listed to proceed to the Invitation to Tender (ITT) stage (taking into account all Relevant Organisations), and how these will be dealt with.  Examples of circumstances in which potential conflicts could arise include (but are not limited to) where:
· A Relevant Organisation or any person employed or engaged by or otherwise connected with a Relevant Organisation has carried or is carrying out any work for the PCT in the last six months; 
· A Relevant Organisation is providing services for more than one potential Bidder in respect of this project or procurement process.
A conflict of interest shall not be deemed to arise solely by virtue of a person's employment or engagement by a Primary Care Trust, Strategic Health Authority or other NHS body (although bidders are requested to disclose such relationships for information purposes only). For example, GPs engaged under a GMS contract will not be considered to have a conflict of interest by virtue of such practising arrangements.
If no potential conflict of interest is identified, please state this in the response. 

	Response

	Dr M McMinn is a Director of, and holds 2 shares in, DacCom PbC Ltd, the GP practice based commissioning organisation in Dacorum, West Herts PCT.  
Dr Gerard Bulger (the other Director of Dacorum Health Care) is an Executive Board member of, and holds 13 shares in, DacCom PbC Ltd.  
Neither of these posts is paid.  Reimbursement of costs incurred for work undertaken in these positions is through the service company Archway Development & Consulting Ltd.
If Dacorum Health Care is short-listed to proceed to ITT, Dr McMinn will resign as Director of DacCom PbC, Dr Bulger will resign as Executive Board member of DacCom PbC, and both Drs McMinn and Bulger will relinquish their shares in DacCom PbC. 
Dr Bulger is a GP performer on the West Herts GP Performers List and is a GP Appraiser.

Dr McMinn has recently (in the last 6 months) been engaged to provide West Herts PCT with practice based commissioning support on a temporary self-employed basis, in the absence of a PCT Dacorum PBC support manager.  This work ceases at the end of June 2008, when West Herts PCT makes the substantive PCT Dacorum PBC support manager appointment.
Neither Dr McMinn nor Dr Bulger has had any involvement in the process for the West Herts GP-led health centre.
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Please submit this Conflict of Interest Declaration to Equitable_Access@eoecph.nhs.uk by no later than 5pm Friday 13th June 2008.
Original to be returned with the PQQ submission.
